
BUSBRIDGE CofE JUNIOR SCHOOL CHRISTMAS HAMPER 

  

RAFFLE TICKETS 

         
 

Dear Parent/Carer: 
 

Due to the unprecedented events of this year we are unable to hold our annual 

Christmas Fayre. However, we will still be holding a Christmas raffle and would love 

your continued support towards the school in helping us to sell as many raffle tickets 

as possible.  
 

Our luxury hamper prizes are always a huge success so this year we will be asking all 

children from all year groups to bring in donations (usually food items (non-fresh) 

with a nice long shelf life, alcohol, biscuits, crackers, tea/coffee, chutney/jams, 

chocolates, shortbread, Christmas puddings, panettone, stollen, small gadgets and 

napkins) for the hampers in exchange for wearing mufti on Friday 27th November.  
 

Enclosed in your child’s book bag are 2 books of tickets. Tickets are priced at £1.00 

each, and can be sold individually or in books of 5 at £5.00 per book.  The raffle will 

be drawn on Monday 7th December 2020. 
 

Please make sure that the counterfoils for sold tickets are completed with 

name/contact details and return them, along with the money for the tickets, in 

an envelope via the class teacher by Friday 4th December. Please make cheques 

payable to ‘Busbridge Junior School PTA’, and also return any unsold tickets by this 

date in order for us to re-circulate them for selling.  
 

If you’d prefer to pay online please make your payment via BACS payment only to  

‘Busbridge Church of England Parent Teacher Association’ 

Sort Code: 40-22-12 

Account number: 31000047 

You must put ‘RAFFLE’ plus your SURNAME as the payment reference.  Please 

also email bjsvicechair@busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk to confirm your payment 

with the following details : Your name, total paid and date paid.  Or enclose a note 

in your returned envelope with your payment details. 
 

Please bring all donations to the decking area at drop off on Friday 27th November.  

Without your kindly donated hamper goodies, the raffle would not be possible. 
 

Many thanks 

Lorraine Collins (mum of Olivia – Year 6) 
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